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May 10, 2022 

 

Tammy Johns 

105 Grace St 

Prosperity, SC 29127 

 

Dear Tammy: 

 
I am pleased to inform you that Conservation Voters of South Carolina (CVSC) has 

endorsed your election to the South Carolina House of Representatives from District 40 

because of your support of “common sense conservation” and resolve to protect our 

quality of life in South Carolina.  

 

We especially appreciate your passion for public service and giving back to the 

community – key traits of an effective lawmaker. Your community service experiences 

and focus on future generations will provide an invaluable perspective in Columbia – 

ensuring that decisions consider the impact on both current and future generations. We 

are excited to work with you to find pragmatic solutions that increase prosperity but 

also protect the natural resources that make our communities unique. We value that you 

recognize that conservation is conservative and your passion for finding solutions 

through collaboration and compromise. 

 

A key part of our mission is to let South Carolina voters know where elected officials 

and candidates stand on protecting our air, land and water and on creating a sustainable 

energy future. We appreciate your recognition that investing in South Carolina’s 

natural resources is critical for our state’s economy. 

 

When the General Assembly convenes for the January 2023 session, citizens of South 

Carolina will be depending on you to protect the air, land, and water that we all love. 

We value your willingness to work with us and consider our positions when making 

decisions on important conservation issues before the House.     

 

You may use our endorsement in your campaign materials as well as on your website 

and social media pages. Working together, we can provide a clean and healthy South 

Carolina for future generations. 

        

Sincerely, 

  
John Tynan 

Executive Director 
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